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A safer intersection 
The upgraded intersection will include: 

• new traffic signals at the intersection 

• right-turn pockets on Zillman Road and Gerler Road

•  signalised pedestrian crossings on Zillman Road and 
Gerler Road

•  removal of some informal parking along Zillman Road 
and Gerler Road

• upgrades to bus stops

• removal of some street trees. 

Graham Quirk
Lord Mayor

For more information
To find out more or stay informed about this  
project you can: 

	�  phone the project information line on  
1800 884 681 

	� e mail the project team:  
cityprojects@brisbane.qld.gov.au 

	�  visit www.brisbane.qld.gov.au and  
search ‘Zillman Road and Gerler Road  
intersection upgrade’

	�  write to: Zillman Road and Gerler Road 
intersection upgrade  
City Projects 
Brisbane City Council 
GPO Box 1434, Brisbane Qld 4001

About the project
The project will involve installing new traffic signals and turn 
pockets at the intersection to improve traffic flow. Some 
informal parking will need to be removed on Zillman Road 
and Gerler Road approaching the intersection to facilitate 
the upgrade. 

This intersection is an important junction for local residents, 
providing access to Sandgate Road, Nudgee Road, 
Racecourse Road, and local shopping centres; with  
Zillman Road carrying approximately 15,000 vehicles daily 
and Gerler Road carrying approximately 7000 vehicles daily. 

Any tree removal required for the upgrade will be offset 
through new plantings within the project and surrounding 
area, in accordance with Council’s offset planting guidelines.

The project is part of Brisbane City Council’s $49 million 
commitment in 2015-16 for suburban road and intersection 
upgrade projects as part of our drive to keep Brisbane 
moving and is jointly funded by the Queensland Government 
under the Transport Infrastructure Development Scheme.

Work on the upgrade is anticipated to start in early 2016. 
Residents and businesses in close proximity to the project 
will receive further information prior to works starting. 

Message from the Lord Mayor 

It is with great pleasure that I announce the upgrade of the Zillman Road and Gerler Road intersection 

at Hendra. The upgrade will provide important safety improvements to the intersection. I look forward 

to delivering this intersection upgrade for Hendra.
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